
 

Offshore Transmission: Cost Assessment Workshop 
 

Tuesday 2 July 2013 
9.30-13.00 
BIS Conference Centre 
1 Victoria St, London SW1H 0ET 
 
 
Ofgem E-Serve will be holding an industry workshop to discuss the Offshore Transmission Cost 
Assessment process. Topics for discussion will include Cost Assessment Methodologies, process 
improvements and benchmarking. A full agenda for this event will be circulated a week in advance 
of the workshop. 

 
Confirming your attendance 
 
If you or a colleague would like to attend this event, please email offshore@ofgem.gov.uk to 
confirm, by Wednesday 26 June. Any subsequent changes in attendees should also be emailed to 
offshore@ofgem.gov.uk 
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